
The Township has received a letter from St. Louis County Environmental Services 
regarding canister and transfer station closure do to short staffing from COVID 19.  
 
  
"Citizens are encouraged to call St. Louis County Environmental Services main phone 
line: 218-749-9703 or 1-800-450-9278 before visiting any site as the message is 
updated daily to alert citizens of any site closings."  
 


